
From: Adam Greenhalgh  
Sent: 12 September 2022 14:03 
To: 'ruthpavion@mac.com' <ruthpavion@mac.com> 
Subject: RE: COURTHOPE ROAD, EMERGENCY CONVERSATION RE URGENT BUILD planning PLEASE 
PLEASE PLEASE 
 
Dear Ruth 
 
I have been forwarded your email.  Firstly, I am sorry for the delay in replying.  I wasn’t aware of 
your email until I was forwarded it today. 
 
I can see that you have put a planning application in for your proposal.  The reference number is 
2022/3524/NEW.  It hasn’t been allocated to a Planning Officer yet.  It is still being checked.  
 
But I have had a quick look at the drawings and while the proposed plan and elevations are in order, 
we would need existing plans and elevations of the existing premises.   
 
Please ask your design technician to submit existing plans and elevations of your property.  
 
Thanks 
 
Adam Greenhalgh 
 


